VCI Company
3875 Steilacoom Boulevard S.W. #A
- Lakewood, Washington 98499
(253) 830-0056
Sender’s E-mail: staceyk @vcicompany.com

&
January i, 2006 te
Carole Washburn, Executive Secretary -
Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission .
1300 S. Evergreen Park Dr. SW &=
Olympia, WA 98504 2
o
co

Re:  Docket No. UT-042045 — VCI Company ' =
Petition for Extension of Temporary Exemption
Petition for Permanent Exemption

Dear Ms. Washburn:

Enclosed please find an original and twelve (12) copies of the following documents for filing in
the above referenced docket:

1. Petition for Extension of Temporary Exemption from WAC 480-120-162
2. Petition for Permanent Exemption from WAC 480-120-162

Please acknowledge receipt of this filing by date stamping and returning the additional copy of
this transmittal in the self-addressed, postage paid envelope provided for this purpose.

Questions regarding this filing may be directed to me at the telephone and facsimile numbers
above or via electronic mail at staceyk @vcicompany.com.

Sincerely,
VCI Company

L

Stacey A. Klinzman
Regulatory Attorney



